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This Week in the Life and Work of our Church 
 

KINCARDINE UNITED CHURCH 
721 Princes St. N., Kincardine ON N2Z 2A3 

Web site:  www.kincardineunitedchurch.org    
E-mail: kuchurch@bmts.com    Phone: 519-396-2391  

Office Hours: Tues. – Fri.  1:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
 

The Congregation of Kincardine United Church seeks to foster a journey of spiritual growth 

through hospitality, service, fellowship and study, and, in community, to build up the ministry 

of every person and together experience God's abundant love and grace. 
 
 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS 
    

Choir - Thursdays 2-3 p.m. in the Sanctuary  
K.U.C.I.E. – Tuesdays 7-8 p.m. in the Sanctuary  

 

COMMITTEE/GROUP        DATE & TIME                       LOCATION 
Administration  May 30th, 10 am – noon  Res. room 
Dory Lunch   May 30th, 10 am – 2 pm   F. Hall/Kitchen 
Council   June 6th, 7-9 p.m.             Kitchen 
UCW North   June 13th, 1-3 p.m.   Bonnie Cole’s 
  *Roll Call Article for Auction, Name a flower 
Program   June 13th, 7-9 p.m.   Kitchen 
UCW Sunshine  June 14th, 12-3 p.m.   F. Hall/Kitchen 
  *Lunch with Community Living 
UCW Lighthouse  June 19, 7-9 p.m.     TBA 
M&M     June 20, 7-9 p.m.   TBA 

 
 

ASSISTANCE NEEDED FOR JUNE 12 POTLUCK 
I will be away on June 12 and needs someone to take her place 
setting up for dinner and cleaning up after. It takes about 1.25 hours 
to set up and usually less to clean up. 
I have a detailed list of the tasks to be done. If you can help out 
please contact me at dillman.l@bmts.com. - Liz 
 

 

WANTED: SCOTTISH TEAROOM CHAIRPERSON … The Scottish Tearoom team is 
looking for a new chairperson this year.  Marian Smith has family 
visiting and won't be able to chair the committee but would mentor a 
new chairperson.  The team has discussed simplifying the menu and 
there are many volunteers to bake and help out the day of the event, 
we just need someone to keep us on track and organized.  If you can 
help out in this role, please contact Fran Gannett. 

http://www.kincardineunitedchurch.org/
mailto:kuchurch@bmts.com
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SEEKING VOLUNTEERS TO FORM A FUNDRAISING MINISTRY TEAM 
These members would accept suggestions, discuss the feasibility 
of them, then bring them to Administration and then on to 
Council. If a project is chosen then we would ask for co-
ordinators and volunteers to complete the project. The 
Fundraising Team would not be responsible for co-ordinating all 
the projects. Anyone wishing to volunteer may give his/her name 
to any member of the Administration Committee – Donna Mowry, 

Liz Dillman, Dotty McClelland, Gregg McClelland, Jack Nancekivell, Ralph Knowles, Rod 
Coates, Gerry Stephens or Ron Smith. 

 

PROGRAM CALENDAR 
 

 

Sunday June 4 -  Pentecost 
                              Preaching – Ridley Gillmore 
 

Sunday June 11 – 166th  Anniversary, Communion  
                                 Preaching – Judy Zarubick 
 

Sunday June 18 – Father’s Day  
                                 Preaching – Judy Zarubick 
                                 Special Music - KUCIE           

 

 

JUNE POTLUCK 

 
Monday, June 12. 

Social time will begin at 5:30 and supper will start at 6:00. 

Everyone is invited to come and enjoy a time of great food and fellowship. 

Please bring a guest or guests. 
 

If you aren’t able to cook that day, come anyway, there will be lots of food to 

share.  Drinks, dishes and silverware will be provided. 

Future dates to mark on your calendar: 

Monday, July 10, 2017 

Monday, August 14, 2017  

Monday, September 11, 2017 
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KINCARDINE UNITED CHURCH STAFF 

Supply Minister – Pastor Judy Zarubick (judy.kuc@bmts.com) 

Minister of Music – David Hamilton 

Envelope Steward – Rod Coates (kucesteward@bmts.com) 

Treasurer – Liz Dillman 

Office Coordinator – Sarah MacKenzie (kuchurch@bmts.com) 

Custodian – David Walker 

ASSISTANCE NEEDED WITH MUSIC LICENCE MINISTRY  
 As we are now projecting the words of our songs and hymns on the 
screens, we also have a copyright licence that permits us to do this.  
The licence requires that we report the songs and hymns that we 
used.  And we are seeking people to help with this task.  It can be 
done on line, from any computer.  It can be done a week or two at a 
time or several weeks at one time.  It must be done not more than 12 

weeks past the present date and can be done up to 6 weeks ahead.  It requires having a 
copy of Voices United and More Voices handy.  A list of the hymns that we have selected 
will be available.  If we could get 5-6 people to help with this task, it would only take each 
person a couple of hours once or twice a year.  Anyone wishing to help with this should 
contact David Hamilton.  David can guide you through your first time, so that you have the 
password and understanding of how to make the report. 
 
 
 

COLLECTION FOR COMMUNITY LIVING – Reta Morin is collecting pool towels, 
brushes & combs, shampoo and conditioners, creams and 
soaps, and bags for carrying towels and other items to the 
pool.  Please put them in the Choir room closet and mark the 
bag with a sticky note marked “Reta”. Thank you.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Strawberry Tea at Anglican Church of the Messiah.  June 30th at 2 p.m., cost 

$10.00.   Tickets are available at the office on Russell Street.  

 

HEADSETS AND RECEIVERS… There are headsets and receivers 

available at the back at the church for anyone wishing to be better able to 

hear and enjoy the service. 
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WHO ARE YOU GOING TO CALL? 

If you have a concern, request or suggestion, please direct it to an 
appropriate volunteer.  Thank you.   
 

Chair of Council – Marion Boyd   
Chair of Administration  - Donna Mowry   
Chair of Program  - Jackie Clements   
UCW Secretary – Dianne Henkenhaf  

Membership & Mission committee members (no chairperson)  
Liz Dillman       
Jean Johnson       
Charles Ludlow    
Bernd Portz        
Ursula Portz        
Krista Ritchie        
Melinda Smegal       
 
Property Ministry Team 
Ron Elliott               
Bev Jennings         
Ralph Knowles       
Bill MacTavish       
Dotty McClelland    
Jack Nancekivell    
Ron Smith  

         Gerry Stephens     
 
 

 
FISH FRY FUNDRAISER at Kincardine Legion Friday June 16, 4-7 pm $15/person.  

Includes fish and chips, coleslaw, roll, dessert, coffee or tea.) 
Advance tickets available at Legion Bar or Jerome Flowers, and at 
the door. For information call 519-396-3837 after 3 pm.  
 
 
 

 

PINE RIVER CHURCH CHICKEN BARBECUE    
Wednesday June 14, 2017 Ripley Community Centre  4:30-
7:00 PM.  Take out available.  Adults $20, Children (5-10 yrs) 
$10. Under 5 Free.  Contact Joan Ritchie for tickets. 
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Sometimes you will never know the value of a moment 

until it becomes a memory. 
 

-Theodor Seuss Geisel (Dr. Seuss) 

author, political cartoonist, poet, animator,  

publisher & artist 
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MINUTE FOR MISSIONS                                                                           MAY 28, 2017 

 

ASIAN HERITAGE MONTH 

Our gifts for Mission & Service support intercultural programs in The United 
Church of Canada.  

May is Asian Heritage Month. The month provides a continuing opportunity to 
prayerfully reflect on the contributions of Asian Canadians to our church and 
Canadian society and to honour and celebrate this important aspect of Canadian 
history.  

In church and society, Asian cultures and traditions are broad and diverse.  
Comprising many language groups, cultural traditions, histories, and ways of 
expressing faith, Asian Canadians have many ways of being.  

In the United Church, there are Chinese Cantonese–, Chinese Mandarin–, Korean-
, Tagalog-, and Tamil-speaking congregations; all of these are expressions of our 
intercultural church. One way the United Church seeks to honour Asian Heritage 
Month is through worship, and each year, new resources for worship are created 
to lift up different aspects of Asian heritages.  

Asian Heritage Month is not limited to the contributions of Asians in Canada. The 
United Church has strong ties to Mission & Service partners throughout Asia who 
are addressing human rights abuses wherever they occur as part of building a 
world of justice for all. Critical issues for the region include peace building and 
upholding the rights of communities to healthy environments in the context of 
resource extraction projects, such as mining.  

We sing thanksgiving that Mission & Service supports our intercultural journey.  

If Mission & Service is already a regular part of your giving, thank you so much! If 
you have not given for Mission & Service, please join me in making Mission & 
Service a regular part of your life of faith. In all our Mission & Service giving, with 
a willing heart, we sing thanksgiving to God! 
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